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Resurfacing of State Road 20 in Alachua County to Begin Next Week 

 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – Construction is scheduled to begin next week on 5.4 miles of State 

Road 20 from County Road 325 to U.S. 301 in Hawthorne, Alachua County. 

The project includes removing and replacing the top layers of asphalt, drainage improvements, 

new pavement striping, new highway signage, removing and replacing sidewalk, and driveway 

improvements at various locations.  

Traffic will be maintained in accordance with FDOT design standards throughout the project. 

Drivers can expect extended periods of single-lane closures. One lane in each direction will 

remain open at all times. 

FDOT hired Anderson Columbia Construction Inc, to complete this $6.2 million project in 

spring 2023, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

April is Distracted Driving Awareness Month. Remember to keep your hands on the wheel, eyes 

on the road and your mind on driving. Help save a life; it could be your own!  

Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or download the 

FL511 app prior to their journey. 

Stay informed about lane closures and road work in your area by following FDOT District 2 at 

@MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook. 
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